
The Order     
of Greco-Roman  

Enthusiasts 
If you love learning about ancient Greece or Rome, but Latin is all 
Greek to you; this is the club to join.  Meetings will be every other 
Thursday (starting Sept 9) in . 

Meet Your 2010-2011 Tetrarchs 

Consul:    Phillip Bennett (bennettp@go.stockton.edu) 
Praetor:   Steven Coyne (coyness@go.stockton.edu) 
Scribe:   Victoria Budesa (stk37488@go.stockton.edu) 
Quaestor:   Elizabeth DeCiocco (deciocce@go.stockton.edu) 
Tribune:   Jared Ciocco (cioccoj@go.stockton.edu) 
Censor:   Professor Katherine Panagakos (katherine.panagakos@stockton.edu) 
 
The Order of Greco-Roman Enthusiasts (OGRE) will offer: 

• Showings of movies and documentaries 
• Trips to museums  
• Lectures 
• Marathon Readings of Ancient Texts 
• Outreach to local high schools 
• And, of course, what would OGRE be without a TOGA PARTY!  

Since OGRE is a new club, members should feel free to suggest other activities. 

 

Look for us on Facebook 


